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PWD COFFEE EVENT ON JUNE 29 
TO FEATURE BOARD DIRECTOR 

GLORIA DIZMANG   
 

 Palmdale, CA – To give customers an opportunity to ask their water 

questions and meet Board Director Gloria Dizmang, Palmdale Water District 

(PWD) will host its next coffee event from 9-11 a.m. Thursday, June 29, at 

Starbucks, 38135 47th Street East, Unit 605-38, in Palmdale.  

 Coffee with a PWD Director events give customers the opportunity to 

get to know their representatives in a casual environment.  The first cup of 

coffee for attendees at the event will be free, and they will receive a PWD 

coffee mug.  

 “We have gone from drought to constant rain and from strict 

restrictions to no restrictions,” said Director Dizmang.  “Water is a critical 

part of our lives, and we are here to help you sort through the puzzle.  Come 

learn how your water district is adjusting and planning for the future of 

water.” 

 In addition to representing PWD’s Division 3, Director Dizmang is on  

(more) 
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the Association of California Water Agencies & Joint Powers Insurance Authority and the 

District’s liaison with the Fin and Feather Club.  She is also a member of PWD’s Outreach 

Committee. 

 During the coffee event, attendees will also learn about Director Dizmang’s background 

and interest in water. 

 An Antelope Valley resident since 1965, Director Dizmang spent her entire career in 

education.  She was an educator and administrator for the Antelope Valley Union High School 

District for 36 years and later was an Antelope Valley College adjunct professor.  She has served 

as a rent negotiator for the city of Palmdale and as president of the Palmdale Civic Authority.  

After one term on the PWD Board in 2011-15, she was appointed in April 2019 to fill a vacant 

seat in Division 3.  Her current term, which began in 2020 when she ran unopposed, will expire 

in December 2024. 

 Division 3 lies roughly between Avenue S to the north, Pearblossom Highway to the 

south, 70th Street to the east and 25th Street to the west.    

 Since 1918, the Palmdale Water District has provided high-quality water at a reasonable 

cost.  We pride ourselves on providing great customer care; advocating for local water issues that 

help our residents; educating the community on water-use efficiency; and leading our region in 

researching and implementing emerging technologies that increase operational efficiency.  For 

more information about PWD, visit www.palmdalewater.org. 
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